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Hi APSA, here is my fall 2023 seminar report. 
September to December  

- Attended bi-weekly APSA general counsel meetings  

- Hosted and attended required office hours virtually 

- Meet with my committee to go over roles and ideas for events 

- Worked with VP Fundraising (Asmaa) to initiate discussions with Loblaws and Rexall  

- Spook with APSA president (Prerna) regarding events I was planning 

- Worked with Shoppers Drug Mart (Kristina Ondrias) to plan and deliver a lunch and learn event 
regarding their walk-in clinics  

- Contacted and discussed with Justin Peters regarding the planning of the University Health Center 
lunch and learn event 

- Contacted and meet virtually with Tracy and Theresa from Rexall regarding hosting a series of class 
specific events for students. Also communicated this to the 4th year class. 

- Contact and meet virtually with Zach from Graduate planning regarding a lunch and learn event with 
the intent of showcasing career prospectives for pharmacy students. 

-Contacted with Terry from Capital Health regarding a volunteer opportunity and posted said 
opportunity to the APSA members corner Facebook page.  

- Was contacted by a student about starting an industry club and will be following up with this student 
over the Christmas break.  

- Contacted Karine Whittingham from Loblaws pharmacy regarding setting up a lunch and learn event 
and provided her information about setting up interviews with 4th year pharmacy students.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Malcolm Spytkowski, SAF-Pharm Director  
Alberta Pharmacy Students’ Association 
spytkows@ualberta.ca 
 


